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2nd May 2018 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

To promote fun and exciting maths at home, a ‘Maths Puzzler’ page 

will be published every month for you to enjoy with your child and 

family. This will include optional puzzles (not homework) for you to 

solve with your child. A ‘Monthly Maths Star’ will also be chosen 

from each class to celebrate their maths learning and achievements.  

The ‘Maths Puzzler’ hopes to engage families in talking about maths 

and having a go at challenges which may require perseverance or ‘out 

of the box’ thinking. I hope to encourage families to have fun with 

maths and puzzles, share ideas and relish in new learning.  

In addition to the launch of the ‘Maths Puzzler’ we will be holding a 

‘Maths Surgery’ during every ‘drop in’ for our Year 1 and Year 2 

children. This will give the opportunity to ask class teachers questions 

or for support in maths areas or homework that your child has found 

tricky. We hope that by working together, we can further support our 

children in their maths learning.  

 

Kind Regards, 

  

Lucy McNeil  Justine Mitchener  

Co-Headteacher   Co-Headteacher 


